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 Transferees will receive access to health services as a priority, over and above Australian citizens. 

 Financial implications of the Bill, if passed, are significant. 

o The Departments of Home Affairs and Finance have agreed costings in relation to the implementation of the 

Bill, if passed in its current form, including the removal of persons from Papua New Guinea and Nauru to 

Australia, the movement of people around the onshore detention network, anticipated associated legal 

costs and associated staffing costs 

 This assumes that all people in the offshore network are transferred to Australia and held in 

detention for 15 months 

o Home Affairs and Finance have agreed that implementation of the Bill will cost approximately $466 million 

over FY18/19 and FY19/20. 

o This only relates to the costs associated with moving the currentoffshore cohort onshore; it does not include 

establishment of the Independent Health Advice Panel or related costs associated with administration of 

transfer arrangements, nor does it anticipate any costs associated with the possible resumption of people 

smuggling.  

o The media reporting over the weekend referred to a cost of $1.4bn over the forward estimates 

 That number is an extrapolation of the agreed costs and assumes policy settings would continue 

across the forward estimates 

 

 

s. 22(1)(a)(ii)

s. 22(1)(a)(ii)



 

 

Pages 4-30 have been removed as irrelevant to the request – s22(1)(a)(ii) 




